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May 16, 2020 
 
Dear Trinity Church Family and Friends, 
 
This letter is to communicate temporary changes implemented for the resumption of services Sunday May 24, 2020 
at 10:00 AM.  We do not know how long it will be necessary to continue our new schedule and practices, we will do 
our best to make good decisions and adjustments as we move forward.  Please continue to pray for us that we might 
have God’s wisdom and protection. 
 

It is exciting to resume worshipping together, however, if you or someone in your household is at risk or if you have 
any apprehension about attending please do not feel any pressure to attend.   If anyone in your household is ill we 
ask that you do not attend for the safety of others.  To minister to those who stay home, we are working to find the 
best method of continuing the online message.  
 

Out of concern for the health and well-being of those who choose to attend we ask that you follow these 
precautions.  

1. Enter/exit using main lobby entrance only.  
2. Doors will be propped open for improved airflow as well as limiting the amount of high touch surfaces.  In the 

event of inclement weather greeters will open the door for everyone.  
3. We will be using the lobby, sanctuary, restrooms, and nursery only.  Please note that the nursery will not be 

staffed, it is intended for use by parents to care for their children.     Please refrain from entering other areas. 
Signage will be posted.  This is to limit the sanitation required.  

4. Until further notice, we are suspending the following:  
a. Downtown Children’s ministries 
b. Sunday School 
c. Youth Group 
d. Cookie/coffee time 

5. Hand sanitizer will be available 
6. We will not collect an offering, there will be a box in the back for giving.  You can also give online at 

www.mytrinitychurch.com​ or mail it to the church. 
7. There will be a check-in station by family similar to Downtown Children’s ministry and basketball camp.  
8. Masks are not required, however, if you prefer to wear one please do so.  Disposable masks will be available. 
9. We will be modifying the service per the following to encourage recommended social distancing  

a. Seating by household, please observe a gap of 2-3 chairs between families 
b. Discourage hand-shaking and hugs, etc. 
c. If you would like to socialize after the service, we recommend moving outdoors to do so  

 

Our plan is to resume cautiously and reevaluate on a regular basis.  We look forward to a time of simple family 
worship with all who can attend.  If you have any questions, please contact Aron at 616.745.2843 or 
aipecorp@gmail.com​.  He will respond as quickly as possible. 
 

Trinity Health Committee 
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